
From: Joseph & Penny St. Germain
To: Sabrina Pandolfo; Clerk
Subject: Letter to council
Date: February 5, 2025 8:41:04 AM
Attachments: 2025 MOT PermissionDonation request.pdf

Good Morning Sabrina:
Please find attached the Letter for the council meeting. We are asking for a
cash donation as well as permission to use the Mine Landing.
If you think I need to change anything please let me know. I am home by 3:30
and can make any adjustments you think necessary.
Thank you
Penny

-- 
The St Germain's
on beautiful Lake Temagami
705-237-8293

mailto:joepennystgermain@gmail.com
mailto:projects@Temagami.ca
mailto:Clerk@Temagami.ca



  


Ling 
Fling 


February 5, 2025 


 


Mayor and Council: 
 
 


Once again, a group of local citizens and avid fishermen on Lake Temagami 


have begun planning the Annual Ling Fling. The event is to be held on 


Saturday March 15th, 2025, 2-4 pm. This is the last Saturday of the 


March Break that sees many families here and always looking for a way to 


get out and socialize.  


 


All proceeds from this are donated to the Temagami and Area Fish 


Involvement Program (TAFIP). In the last 9 years we have held the Fling 5 


times and donated just over $25,000.  


 


The organizers are asking permission to use the Mine Landing, in the area 


that usually would house the Transfer Station. This location has served 


the event well as it is accessible to all. 


 


Also, a cash donation from the Municipality would be greatly appreciated 


and helpful in assisting us in achieving and surpassing our fundraising goal 


in support of the Hatchery. 


 


 


 


 


 
 


New this year, TAFIP is helping out by 


providing the Certificate of Insurance and 


obtaining the Lottery Licence so that we 


can hold a raffle and gift certificate draw. 


 
We thank you for your continued support 


of this event. 


 


Sincerely 


Penny St Germain 


Fling Organizer 






